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The Wounded Warriors and Boat
crew were all treated to a boxed
breakfast courtesy of Patty and Lou
Petrone of Red Fox Diner. Thanks
to all the staff who helped in the
assembly line to make 40 breakfast
boxes. It was a special delivery as

you can see from the photo.

After fishing the Wounded Warriors were brought by boats
to Lighthouse Point Yacht and Racquet Club which hosted
the group for a wonderful lunch. Much to everyone’s
surprise the Yacht Club members and community also
turned up for a sold out event. Everyone wanted to honor

these heroes. The décor and the food were amazing.

Each Warrior was given a framed letter from Congressman
Allen West thanking them for their service to our country.
Many of the men attending were truly moved by this and
we want to thank Congressman West and his District

Director Kate Wesner for making this happen.

Broward County Commissioner Chip LaMarca welcomed
everyone and did a great job keeping everything moving.
A big thanks to Commissioner LaMarca.
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Thanks to David Stevens and Linda Lennon
for saying “yea” and a special thank you to
everyone at the Yacht Club for a great job.




